It is my pleasure to recommend Mark Baker for a senior lecturer position in the Department of information science at Portsmouth.  


Mark has done excellently at Syracuse in his unfortunately short stay and everybody is sorry that he is leaving. However we are very grateful for his substantial contributions. His work here illustrates significant strengths in all the areas you identify in your job description. This teaching capabilities are shown by is excellent and well received tutorial on metacomputing given at two recent meetings of the U.S. national computer science community. His research capabilities can be seen in his study of MetaWeb -- an innovative approach using web technology for managing high performance computer systems. His outreach abilities can be seen in his work with CRPC in a training programs for DOD.  The manager of this national program expressed yesterday his disappointment that Mark was leaving!


I would be very happy for Mark to continue his research projects with my group. I expect him to be able to obtain external funding for this novel important work combining information and computing technologies. As requested I must also note that I have absolutely no reason to doubt his integrity.  


Mark has my highest recommendation -- he will be an exceptional faculty member. 


